
Birthdays this month!
Evan, Mac, Brooke, 
Marie, Jacob and 

Kaiser.

Happy July!!  It has already been a hot month.  Our teachers will keep an eye on the heat to 
determine if it is safe to go outside.  With warmer temperatures we may go out for short 

periods of time.

Please do not send any toys from home.  We can not allow your child to play with toys from 
home.  On show and tell days you can bring a toy that will be kept in their cubby till show time.  

We are not responsible lost or damage toys.

This month we Had the firetruck out and will be having the Kona Ice truck and a magician.  The 
kids are so excited to be outside doing different adventures and playing with bubble and water.  

Wonderkids will be making tie-dye shirts as well!!

Water Wednesdays will continue until August 7th.  Please be sure to bring your child in ready to 
play (In suit, sunblock on, water shoes and a labeled towel).  Please be sure to bring in labeled dry 

clothes and shoes to change into.  

Just a reminder that we are not licensed to take children before 6:00 am.  Ms. Kim comes in 
early to open the center so make sure you are not entering the building until 6:00.  Thank you 

for your cooperation.
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WE WILL BE CLOSED 
July 4th and reopen at 
6:00 am on July 5th



HEALTH POLICY
Our number one priority is to keep the children in our care safe and healthy. Please do not 
bring your child to school ill. If your child becomes ill while at school, we will notify you and 
your child will need to be picked up within one hour. The Health Department regulations 
prohibit the admittance of any child into a daycare center that exhibits any of the following 
symptoms:

~Fever – 100 degrees Fahrenheit or higher
~Diarrhea
~Vomiting
~Runny nose – other than clear
~Rash
~Discharge from eyes or ears
~Lice
~Any other communicable disease (chicken pox, pink eye, influenza, etc.)

If your child shows any of these symptoms, please keep him/her at home for a minimum of 24 
hours. If your child has seen a doctor and been on an antibiotic for a full 24 hours, he/she will 
be allowed to return to the classroom. Thank you for your help with this matter – we know 
how important your child’s health is to you!
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